
July 10, 2023
On July 6-7, 2023 within the framework of the implementation
of Strengthening Resilience of the Agricultural Sector Project
a seminar was held to discuss the results of the first half of
the year 2023 with the participation of the management and
staff of the State Institution “Agricultural Entrepreneurship
Development”.

Daler Satori, Director of the State Institution “Agricultural
Entrepreneurship  Development”,  noted  in  his  opening  speech
that the discussion of the results of the Project’s activities
for the first half of the year is envisaged by the work plan.
B. Kurbanov, Deputy Director/Project Coordinator, coordinators
of  the  Project  components,  specialists  in  procurement,
finance, ecology and social work, evaluation and monitoring
made presentations on the results achieved at the seminar.

It  was  noted  that  the  Additional  Financing  Agreement  was
signed in early 2023 and the number of project beneficiaries
has increased.

At the end of the seminar, the specialists were tasked to
improve activities in the subsequent second half of the year.




